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Approval of Budget for Annual Training 
of Nurses 2015-16 

The only item on the agenda of this special 
Board of Directors meeting is the budget for the 
annual nurses training.  

 



Nurses’ Training 

In 2015-16 approximately 100 CBHSSJB nurses will 
participate in one of two five-day training sessions, a 
requirement under the FIQ collective agreement.  
Participants include nurses who are status 1, 2 and 5, and 
who are employed at a CMC. Training costs come to 
approximately $288,273, although extra travel costs may 
be incurred as the Cree Nation Government has called for 
a suspension to all activities in Val d’Or, and the trainings 
have consequently moved to Montreal.   

The BoD voted to approve the budget for nurses training.  

 

 


